
Attention: Families and Alumni 

Are you called to serve? 

The St. Boniface Diocesan High School is seeking 

community-minded individuals to join the board of 

directors.  This is a unique opportunity for you to share your 

time and talent in upholding the school’s vision, mission, and 

strategic goals - ensuring the sustainability of the Catholic 

education. 

We are looking for board members who can: 

 Identify themselves as Catholic school supporter.

 Work within the Catholic vision of the school to ensure good governance.

 Provide assistance in areas such as Finance, Policy, Marketing, Human Resources, and

Development.

 Use your energy, expertise, and knowledge to make a difference and build a strong community.

 Devote an average of 3 hours per month, depending on your involvement in any special

projects.

While serving on the St. Boniface High School’s board of directors, you will collaborate with similar-

minded professionals who want to help make the Catholic school community a more inclusive and more 

socially-responsive place.  You will expand and sharpen your skillset, and enrich your resume by 

demonstrating how your expertise and leadership skills make a significant contribution to the Catholic 

school community.  

Please email Angelica Salas at anj.salas@gmail.com to express your interest or to ask any questions you 

may have. 
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